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On behalf of the CRANE Team

For more information on this NHS England, Wales, 
Northern Ireland and Scotland funded programme of 
work, contact us

T: 020 7869 6610 | E: crane@rcseng.ac.uk 

Thoughts or suggestions? Email at CRANE@rcseng.ac.uk 

15 May: Preliminary Audit Report meeting* 

24 May: CRANE Database Q&A session* 

14 June: Data entry deadline for Q4 Dashboard

30 June: Data entry deadline for Annual Report

*Outlook invitations sent to members of cleft services 
28/03/24

Key milestone information can be found here

If you missed our recent workshops, you can access summaries and slides on 
our website for the:

• ‘Making it Better’ learning event, Jan 2024

• CRANE Database Q&A session, Feb 2024

Our next online sessions are 

• ‘Preliminary 2024 Audit Report review’, May 2024

• CRANE Database Q&A session, May 2024

Email us at crane@rcseng.ac.uk if you have not received an Outlook invitation.

CRANE virtual workshops
15 and 22 May 2024

KEY DATES IN 2024

Registering children with 
a Tessier cleft

In response to a number of queries about how to manage 
the registration of patient’s born with Macrostomia and/ 
or a Tessier facial cleft, we have updated FAQ #14 on our 
FAQs for professionals webpage.

The FAQs also contain further information on which 
children should be included/excluded from the CRANE 
Database.

CRANE 2024 Annual Report:
Important information reflected in 

Live Tables behind the log-in

For the 2024 Annual Report, cleft services will need to 
provide data on

➢ 5-year outcomes for births in 2015-17

➢ Registrations of births in 2021-23

You can find out more on our website.

In line with this, the “Live Tables” behind the log-in to the 
CRANE Database entry system have been updated to show 
up-to-date figures for:

➢ 5-year outcomes for births in 2015-17

➢ Consent for births in 2015-17

➢ Consent for recent registration i.e. births in 2021-23 

Log in via the white “CRANE Data Entry System” button at 
the top of our website to check your cleft service’s data.
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